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2017 MIPS data to be submitted to CMS 
AQI has completed the data validation process and began submitting 2017 MIPS quality data to CMS 
on Friday, March 23. Final MIPS scores will be available in July. Eligible Clinicians and Group 
Practices will need to have an EIDM account with CMS to view results. EIDM accounts can be 
obtained through the CMS enterprise portal. Select “PQRS: Physician Quality Reporting System” when 
asked to “Choose your application.” 
 

NACOR Vendor News moves to monthly publication 
Beginning in April, AQI’s NACOR Vendor News will move from a weekly to monthly newsletter. 

Vendors will continue to receive the latest news and information on 2018 NACOR quality reporting, 

online resources and reporting deadlines. Check your email in mid-April for the next issue of 

NACOR Vendor News. 

 

AQI NACOR survey 
AQI will be sending a short survey to vendors next week. AQI is looking for your feedback regarding 
the data submission process, AQI vendor list, NACOR Vendor News and educational resources at 
aqihq.org. Check your email for the survey link.   
 

 

https://portal.cms.gov/wps/portal/unauthportal/selfservice/newuserregistration
https://www.aqihq.org/index.aspx

